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1400 - 2121 Building
Birmingham, Alabama 35203
October 24, 1968

Mr. Arthur J. Hanes, Sr., Esq.
Frank Nelson Building
205 North 20th Street
Birmingham, Alabama 35203

Dear Mr. Hanes:

. This letter is in response to your
recent telephone call to me in which you
proposed a mutual exchange of information
concerning matters affecting the security
of the United States,

Your proposal has been given due
consideration, and I have been instructed.
to advise you that if you have any informa-
tion you feel would be of interest to the
FBI, you should feel perfectly free to
furnish it to me or any representative
of this office.

Very truly yours

RALPH J. MILES
Special Agent in Charge

1 - addressee
= Birmingham (44-1740)
JM:rlg “
-(2) px

Y- 740 -R07F
INDI’J%—

FILED ———

BERIALL



